
November
Twenty-seoond

1922.

Walter M. Stewart, Esq.,
449 Sherbrooke Street .Vest, 
Montreal.

My dear Mr. Stewart:-
When we had our last conversation 

with reference to the Bust of Sir William Macdonald, 
which you so generously gave to McGill and which has 
been placed in position in the Macdonald Engineering 
Building, I intimated that I thought there should be 
some ceremony in connection with the unveiling of that 
Bust.

At one time I thought such a ceremony 
might very well be combined with the unveiling of 
the Memorial Tablet t04the Engineering graduates of McGill who fell in the*Great War. This tablet is 
immediately opposite Sir William’s bust. I find now 
that it will be some time before the Memorial Tablet 
is ready fo/ unveiling and I think it would be wrong 
to postpone further the unveiling of Sir"William's 
Bust.

I would like to consult with you in 
reference to the programme of the ceremony and to 
get your advice as to the form it should take. Will 
you please let me know when it will be convenient 
for me to call upon you.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


